
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/9/2018 8:23:52 PM

First name: Gavin

Last name: Johnson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Over the past 18 years I have ridden snowmobiles all over the Sierra Nevada Mtn range, Last year

was my first time going to the "End of the year ride",which was located on the Bear Valley ski runs. In that 24hrs,

I made more friends, and new riding buddies then I have anywhere else. The great part of being able to use the

ski resort is the fact that everyone come together at the end of the year, and hangout, have fun, and talk

snowmobiles. Besides just that small area, Hwy 4 riding is a great mixture of trail and boondocking/hill climbing.

Highland Lakes is an amazing place, with beautiful views for lunch, great hillclimbs, and even some fun jumps.

The Stanislaus National Forest has been a huge part of a lot of lives and family traditions, and it would be a real

shame to see our snowmobiling areas restricted even more than they already are. 

 

Thank you,

Gavin


